
 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Eid Mubarak to all who celebrated Eid this week.   

I hope you all had a lovely half term holiday and are ready for the rest of what promises to 

be a very exciting half term.   

A very big thank you to our wonderful ‘Friends of Torridon’  PTA who organised the 
sponsored bounce before we broke up.  It was great fun and the children had a fantastic 
time! 

This week we have launched our whole school ‘Carnival’ topic.  The children are already 

sharing some of their wonderful ideas for our end of term event.  Please make sure you 

check the dates for your diary so you are able to join us for some of the events taking place 

this half term.   

Teachers have also started their planning for science week, which will be taking place in the 

week beginning 17th June.  We will be having a fabulous week of science investigations and 

hands on learning.  I can’t wait to see what the classes will be doing. 

As always, please come and speak to a member of the team if you have any questions, 

concerns or suggestions. 

 

Best Wishes, 

 

 

 

Manda George 

Headteacher 
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Hello Sunshine  

 

                                         Parking  

 

Please remember to bring in a water 

bottle with your name on it during the 

warmer weather. 

 

We would like to remind all  parents and    
carers to be  respectful to local                    
residents, when picking up or dropping off 
their children at the school.  
Please do not park or block residents’  
driveways or park on the school Zig Zags,. 
Thank you for your co-operation. 

Year 3 Trip To Museum of Childhood  

Year 3 had a fabulous educational visit 
to the Museum of Childhood before half 
term  Children were very  excited to 
learn all about clothes from the past 
and to  experience toys and games of 
old (like games consoles from the 
1980s!). It was a great inspiration for 
their writing and helped deepen their 
understanding of 20th Century leisure 
and entertainment. 



 

 

 

Friday 7th June  2SA Swimming  

Friday 7th June  Yr 6 Trip to Globe Theatre 

Monday 10th June –Friday 14th June Yr 1 Phonics Screening Week  

Friday 14th June  2SA Swimming  

Monday 17th June—Friday 21st  
June  

Whole School Science Week  

Tuesday 25th June  Yr 2 Parents Invited Tour of KS2 

Friday 28th June  2SA Swimming  

Monday 1st  July  Whole School Assessment week 

Friday 5th July Year 1 RSPB Workshop 

Monday 8th July –Friday 12th July  Whole School Sports Week  

Monday 8th July  Nursery Sports Day  

Thursday 11th July  Reception Sports  Day  

Friday  12th July  KS1 & KS2 Sports Day  

Monday 15th July  Homework Projects In 

Friday 19th  July  Carnival Day  

Tuesday 23rd July   *******LAST DAY OF TERM******* 

Dates For The Diary  



 

 

Class Pupil Class Pupil Class Pupil 

Nursery Nanshika 2E Aidan 4S Khadiyah 

RAZ Elliott 2SA Aaron S 4N Lucy 

RS Leart  2D Ela 5L Cody 

RE Vincent 3A Vinujan 5C Denisha 

1KJ Kyran 30 Lily 6C ALL 

1MJ Ivor 3C Joshua 6CH ALL 

1JB Malakai 4L Rochelle 6R ALL 

Stars of the Week 

4V  Arvin  5A  Suhail  6R ALL 



Quad Kids!  

On Thursday 6th June, 10 children from years 5 & 6 represented Torridon 
Primary School at the annual Lewisham Quad Kids Tournament at 

Ladywell Arena.  

Each child on the team participated in each of the 4 events - 75m, 600m, 
long jump and long throw.  

Their efforts and passion were equally outstanding!  

We had one child win her 600m race, four won their 75m sprints and all 
ten children recorded long distances in their throws and jumps. Out of 
the 20 schools who attended the event, Torridon came in 4th place!  

 

To add to this fantastic achievement, Clio (6R) was awarded with a 
gold medal for being the highest scoring individual girl at the event! She 
accumulated the most points across all four events out of the 100 girls at 
the tournament. An outstanding achievement. Well done to Clio and the 

entire Quad Kids Athletics team! 


